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September 1, 2021 
 
 
TO:  Anupma Prakash, Provost and Executive Vice Chancellor 
  Alexis Knabe, Interim Vice Chancellor, Student Affairs 
  Nettie La Belle-Hamer, Interim Vice Chancellor, Research 
  Julie Queen, Vice Chancellor, Administrative Services 
  Charlene Stern, Vice Chancellor, Rural, Community & Native Education 
 
FROM: Daniel M. White, Chancellor    
 
RE:   Clery Act Compliance and Authority  
 

 
 
The Center for Student Rights and Responsibilities (CSRR) has the primary responsibility of 
leading and coordinating campus compliance with the Clery Act.  CSRR will provide institution 
wide trainings, manage required provisions of compliance, and work with departments directly to 
ensure policies and processes align with what is required by the Clery Act.   
 
It is the responsibility of each department identified as having a critical role in Clery Act 
compliance, to work cooperatively and collaboratively with CSRR in ensuring campus wide 

the Clery Act, 
please contact Kaydee Van Flein, Director and Chief Student Conduct Officer, at 
kmiller20@alaska.edu or (907) 474-7234. 
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cc: Kaydee Van Flein, Director and Chief Student Conduct Officer 
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